
COVID19 Emergency Family Relief Fund 
Time Sensitive. Please Read. 

 
Aidan Montessori School’s Board of Trustees has established the COVID19 
Emergency Family Relief Fund to assist families who are committed to Aidan and are 
facing financial burdens as a result of COVID-19.  
 
We don’t want to lose any family due to a temporary financial setback. If you are 
financially challenged as a result of COVID-19, even if you have never considered your 
family a candidate for financial aid, please send an email to the School’s CFO, Blake 
Brophy (b.brophy@aidanschool.org). In this short email we ask that you please include 
a) how your finances have been affected by COVID 19; and b) what level of financial 
subsidy would enable your family to remain enrolled at Aidan. Please make the subject 
line: COVID19 Emergency Family Relief Fund. 
 
This does not include any other application processes aside from the short email 
described above. You will not need to send in your tax returns or any other paperwork. 
Your communication regarding this and any award made will be kept confidential. 
 
If you would like to apply for this relief fund, please do so by Wednesday, May 20th. The 
turnaround time on this is tight to enable the School to make and communicate 
decisions out to families before the end of May. 
 
Much about the future is unknown, yet some certainty can be had, and we will all come 
through this as a community. 
 
 


